
Comment for planning application 19/01047/OUT
Application Number 19/01047/OUT

Location Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 850 dwellings; green
infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal
open space, landscaping; and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land
off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford
Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save
for access.

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Debra Wilson

Address 34 Hobby Road,Banbury,OX15 4GJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I live at 34 Hobby Road - I object to the recent planning application to build 850 homes on
the field at the bottom of Hobby Road. Hobby Road is not wide enough to take the increase
of traffic; that will become a through road. We have a primary school at the other end of
Hobby Road, which, if this planning goes ahead and the through road is used as an access to
the 850 new dwelling - Will cause a great risk to fatalities to the children living in this road. I
would propose you open up another road from the Oxford road as a separate entrance, this
will then stop the risks for the children. Another consideration is the cars that are parked on
the road outside of the houses? Where would these cars now park. The residents that
already live in Hobby Road - Live here with content and do not have any neighbour hood
issues regarding parking etc. I am also considering the Bin lorries that will go up and down;
as well as a possible BUS route. When I bought my house 4 years ago; I was under no
illusion that the fields would one day be build on. I did not though ever consider that Hobby
Road would ever be considered as an access (through) road. This is a really bad idea; from a
risk prospective and also from the conjestion this will cause. Longford Park has been
advertised as a quiet subberb area. The houses in this area are not cheep - Opening up this
through road will cause great anxiety and promote a bad reputation for Longford park.
Longford park has been build here near Bodicote as an attractive place to live. I oppose and
Object very highly and would like you to reconsider my suggestion of opening up the Oxford
road, the other side of the 'Banbury Rugby Club'. This will look very pleasant and detach it
from Hobby Road being opened up. You will then still be able to build your 850 new
dwellings. Thank you
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